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28th April, 2025 
 

Year 5 Larch Rescheduled Visit to Eccleshill Library 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

As part of our ongoing focus on reading, we have planned for each Year 5 class to visit Eccleshill Library. 
For 5 Larch, as promised, the trip has now been rearranged following its cancellation earlier in Spring 2. 
 
During the visit, children will have the opportunity to explore the library with a librarian, learn how they can 
sign up for a free library card in their own time. As well, they will discover the wide range of books and 
activities available to them 
 
To ensure the children are comfortable during the walk to and from the library (approximately 20 minutes 
each way), please ensure your child wears sensible, flat shoes and brings a waterproof coat. 
 
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, the original visit planned for Friday 7th March had to be 
cancelled. The rescheduled visit for 5 Larch will now take place on Thursday 8th May, leaving school at 9:15 
am and returning around 11:45 am, just before lunchtime. 
 
There is no charge for this trip, but we do require your permission for your child to attend. Please complete 
and return the permission slip below by Tuesday 6th May. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Pollard 
Reading Lead 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Year 5 Larch Rescheduled Visit to Eccleshill Library 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the above trip.  
 
 
Name of child ________________________________________________Class_________________   
 
 
Signed Parent/Carer________________________________________________________ 


